September 2, 1944.

Mr. Les Reber,
M. F. Hudson Co.,
800 New Hampshire St.,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Reber:

I am sending you a check for \$25.46. You will recall that I spoke to Mr. Godding and to you regarding the price on the battery. You charged my battery but it went down right away and you and Mr. Godding both stated that when I bought the new battery you would allow me the price of charging as credit.

If this is not entirely satisfactory, please inform me. I am well pleased with your work.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH Enc. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.